
 

 

 

Unauthorized Use of the Company’s Name to Conduct 

Telephone Marketing Calls for Personal Loan Business 

 

It has come to the attention of Public Finance Limited (the “Company”) that there are 

rumours circulating about the Company’s engagement with intermediaries. 

 

The Company hereby declares that we have not appointed any intermediaries to 

conduct telephone marketing calls for personal loan business, and thus such rumours 

are unfounded. The Company wishes to confirm that the related intermediaries have no 

connection with the Company. The Management would like to alert members of the 

public that there were unidentified parties and they may continue to be such parties 

using the name of “Public Finance” without the Company’s authority to make 

telephone marketing calls to members of the public to solicit personal loan business.  

 

Anyone receiving calls purportedly from staff of “Public Finance” are advised to 

request the caller to provide his / her full name, department name and staff number, and 

verify the call with the Company’s Hotline at 2848 1888. 
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